
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 16, 2024 

 

Bestbath Announces Retirement of President Tammy Harris 

Caldwell, Idaho –Bestbath, a leading custom bathing manufacturer, today announces the 
retirement of its esteemed President, Tammy Harris, effective October 18, 2024. 

Harris has been an integral part of Bestbath for 17 years, with 6 years as President.  Under her 
leadership since 2018, Bestbath has doubled its revenue and net profit, and expanded with a 
second manufacturing facility in Tennessee. 

“It has been an honor to serve as President of Bestbath,” states Harris. “I am incredibly proud of 
what we have accomplished and believe the company is poised to continue this performance. I 
am especially grateful to the owners of Bestbath for providing an environment that supported my 
vision of developing and empowering our employees to drive sustainable, long-term success.” 

“We are deeply grateful to Tammy for her visionary leadership and dedication to building strong 
teams at Bestbath” say Co-CEOs Jay Multanen and Megan Multanen. “We wish her all the best 
in her retirement and future endeavors.” 

About Bestbath. For over 50 years, Bestbath has been an industry leader in bathing design and 
manufacturing to provide the best accessible bathing options available in the market for both 
commercial and residential uses.  The company includes two LEAN manufacturing facilities in 
North America and promotes a hire-to-retire culture. 
 
Issued by:  Co-CEO Megan Multanen and Co-CEO Jay Multanen 
For more information, contact: Ron Ray, Director of Human Resources, ron.ray@bestbath.com 
 


